8™ September 2020

To whom it may concern,

I'am writing to you to express my hope that the construction of the Boyne Greenway Drogheda to
Mornington, Co. Meath and Co. Louth will get the go ahead. This would mean so much to me and my
young family and would open up a whole new world of discovery for myself, my husband and our 3
young children. It would be a wonderful asset to the town and its local environs and would give
locals and tourist alike the opportunity to immerse themselves in the beautiful nature and scenery in
the Boyne Valiey.

We look forward with anticipation to cycling and walking along the Boyne Greenway Drogheda to
Mornington.

Yours sincerely;

AN BORD PLEANALA
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